
Ottawa, Plovember 24, 1965 .

Excellency,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt o f

your letter of today's date concerning discussions which have taken

place between Quebec, French and Canadian authorities with res-

pect to the concluding of an Entente on Cultural Co-operation

between France and the Province of Quebec .

I have the honour to confirm to you that the at-

tached Entente on Cultural Co-operation between the Government

of the French Republic and the Government of Quebec, which is

being signed today by Mr . Pierre Laporte, Minister of Cultural

Affairs of Quebec, on the one hand, and by yourself in the name o f

the French Government, on the other hsczi, meets with the assent of

the Canadian Government .

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of rV

highest consideration .

(signed )

Paul Martin

His Excellency François Leduc,
Ambassador of France,

Ottawa .


